
WELCOME TO THE 
STATELINE FAMILY YMCA 
GYMNASTICS PROGRAM 
 

Dear Parent/Guardian,  

Thank you for registering your child for our Gymnastics Program at the Stateline Family YMCA. We take 

great pride in our program and are excited for you to join us. There are a few things to help you stay 

informed while your child is in our program. On the backside of this flyer, you will also find frequently 

asked questions. At any time you have questions about the classes, please contact Dalton Struebin, 

Gymnastics Program Manager at dstruebin@statelineymca.org.  

LOCATION 

All gymnastics classes are located at the 
Gymnastics Center, which is about 11 
minutes North of the Ironworks Branch. 

1239 Huebbe Parkway, Beloit, WI 53511 

Phone Number: 608-312-2357 

 
STAY UPDATED 

Make sure we have your email on file so you 
can receive monthly emails on upcoming 
events, camps, clinics and when there are no 
classes.  

Other ways to stay updated: Download the 
Stateline Family YMCA App & turn ON      
notifications. Also, check the whiteboard  
behind the front desk at the Gymnastics   
Center. 

 

CLOSED DAYS  

Dates when there are no progressive 
classes throughout 2019:  

Reminders will be sent out in monthly emails, 

posted on the app, whiteboard and in          

communication by our coaches. 

January 1-3, 12 

April 29-30  

May 27, 30  

June 19-23 

July 4. 29-31  

August 29-31 

Sept 2 

October 29-31  

November 30  

December 24-25, 31 

Did You Know? The Stateline Family YMCA is         

co-hosting Nationals Gymnastics Competition 

June 19-23 in the Dells where over 2,000     

gymnasts will compete. This is the first time   

EVER hosting this big of event. Our competitive 

team has 50 girls and 7 on our boys team. 



Frequently Asked Questions: Stateline Family YMCA Gymnastics 

What should my child wear to class? 

Something comfortable! If they do not own a leo, athletic shorts or leggings with a t-shirt or tank top work great. Please do not 
wear anything with buttons, zippers or strings. Please no jewelry, gum, jeans, skirts or 2-piece outfits --stomach must be           
covered. Hair should be out of the face. 

Can you tell me who my instructor will be? 

Yes, we can! Please contact Dalton to find out. We try our very best to make sure classes each week have the same instructor to 
build trust with the athletes. 

Will my child have different instructors throughout the month? 

We are focused on giving the child the best experience possible. Tuesday’s instructors may vary from Thursday’s instructors due to 
schedule conflicts with our active and busy coaches. Ultimately, we try to keep it consistent throughout each month. 

Are boys able to take Rollers, Swingers, Kippers? 

Yes, they are! However, during these classes – the instructors focus on the 4 women events (vault, bars, beam, floor). In our Boys 
Developmental, they will focus more on strength and the 6 boys events (rings, mushroom, floor, vault, bars, parallel bars). 

Do you sell leotards? 

Yes, gently used leos for $5. We also sell our special order Stateline Blazers leo a couple times a year! 

Can my child try out a class before registering? 

We guarantee your child will enjoy class! If your child gets started in the program and then doesn’t want to continue, please fill out 
a credit/refund form and we can credit or refund your account. 

Is there Open Gym? 

Yes! For ages 6 & up: Saturdays 12:30-1:30 pm. $5/Members; $7/Community 

How will I know when my child is ready to move onto the next level? 

The child’s instructor will let the parent and child know when they are ready. The instructors are always focused on evaluating the 
kids throughout each month. They will receive a “You’re Moving Up” form when they are ready. 

Do you cancel classes when there is bad weather?  

We typically don’t cancel classes due to weather. However, if we do—we would send out notifications on the Stateline Family YMCA 
App, post on the Stateline Family YMCA Facebook and give you a call.  

How do I cancel my child from gymnastics? 

We hope your child enjoyed their time in the program, but you can cancel by filling out a cancellation form at the front desk and 
turning it in 2 weeks before the next draft date (the 1st of each month). 

Can I drop my child off for their gymnastics class? 

For preschool classes (ages 2-5), no. For our youth classes (ages 6-12), yes that is fine. Please make sure we have your correct 
phone number on file before you leave. 

Gymnastics Contacts: Ashley Hoverson, Director: ahoverson@statelineymca.org; Dalton Struebin, Manager: 
dstruebin@statelineymca.org; Riley Trimm, Lead Instructor: rtrimm@statelineymca.org.  


